NBP

National Bank of Pakistan

SEC/L&ED-BMS-03/2013/
March 25, 2013

Mr. Alam ZebKhan
Director 11

Unfair Assessment carried out in National bank of Pakistan’s
Building Management System Tender

Reference to your letter # DIOAB 3(2)VAD-III/PPRA/2012 dated 4™ March, 2013
regarding captioned subject.

It was indeed a matter of concern to go through the attached letter of Transparency
International Pakistan regarding complaint lodged by M/s. Limton Innovative System (the
vendor), who had been having cordial business relations with NBP for the past many years,
vet indicating some doubts in our procedures of tendering / bidding. :

In view of above and in order to examine / review the issue raised by the Vendor,
M/s.Limton Innovative System was invited for a meeting in our office to know their
grievances and to clarify our position in the light of all procedural documents and the
applicable rules.

Consequent upon the meeting M/s. Limton were fully satisfied with the whole process of
bidding and also committed to inform / write to all concerned about the misundemtandin%
and withdrawal of their complaint vide their letter T1:14022013:L1S:Co. dated 14'
February, 2013.

Submitted for your information please.

Regards

Yours sincerely

Sid-

(JAVED HAIDER )
SVP/ DIVISIONAL HEAD

Copy:-

Lf 73 /M" Syed Adil Gi v dviser, Transparency International Pakistan , 5-C.2™ Floor,
Khn}'ab_:;n-ﬁ'f’ hase VII, DHA, Karachi
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